

Newport District Junior Youth Football League

NEWSLETTER MARCH 2015

NDJYFL

FAW GRASSROOTS CONFERENCE

The date for this year's conference is Sunday 15th March 2015. Application forms available from the WFT. If you require any further information please contact Richard Williams at the WFT.

CUPS

Please can all cup winners and league winners from last season return cups (in a clean condition would be nice) to any league official no later than 20th March 2015. If cups are not returned by this date new ones will be ordered and you will be charged the cost for these.

MINI TEAM SHEETS

All mini team sheets until the end of this season are to be sent to David Bird Competitive Fixture Secretary.

REGISTRATIONS

Please note the last day to register any players mini or competitive football is 26th March 2015.

REP SQUAD FOR SEASON 2015/16

We are starting to look for players for the Newport Representative Squad for the season 2015/16, in the under 16's age group. If you have any players that you think we should look at please inform the General Secretary.

POSTPONEMENT RULE

Please be aware of the postponement rule 23. All rules are on our web site.

PITCH HOTLINE

The number for the pitch hotline is Newport 816035 and the info is usually on the web page as well by 11.00 am each Saturday morning.

WEB SITE

Go and have a look at our web site and please fill in the sheet on the contacts page with any comments that you may have. www.ndjyfl.com

We have now created a link for sponsorship on our web site. If you know of anyone who would like to advertise on our site please let us know.